Wade, Keith - MYR

From: Wade, Keith - MYR

Sent: Tuesday, February 10, 2015 10:27 AM
To: Paez, Tina - ARA; Wade, Keith - MYR
Cc: Bruning, Kathryn - HPC-ARA

Subject: RE: Our Legends

Thanks. Will get back to you on contact.

Sent flom my Galaxy S¥llI

-------- Original message --------

From: "Paez, Tina - ARA"
Date:02/10/2015 8:37 AM (GMT-06:00)
To: "Wade, Keith - MYR"

Cc: "Bruning, Kathryn - HPC-ARA"
Subject: Fwd: Our Legends

Keith,

See below. Our Legends does owe the City money. If you would like us to reach out to them, please give us a contact
name and Kathryn will call them today.

Thank you,
Tina

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Bruning, Kathryn - HPC-ARA" <Kathryn.Bruning@houstontx.gov>

Date: February 10, 2015 at 8:28:30 AM CST

To: "Paez, Tina - ARA" <Tina.Paez@houstontx.gov>, "Stanley, William - HPC-ARA"
<William.Stanley@houstontx.gov>

Subject: RE: Our Legends

Yes — this location does owe money - a total of $2,075

We have been working closely with PWE Code Enforcement on this location. There have been a number
of building issues as well.

From: Paez, Tina - ARA

Sent: Monday, February 09, 2015 5:51 PM

To: Bruning, Kathryn - HPC-ARA; Stanley, William - HPC-ARA
Subject: Our Legends

Importance: High

The Mayor’s Office called and wanted to find out how much, if anything, the Our Legends bar at 5312
Almeda owed the city.



Can you please let me know as soon as you are able?

Thank you!

Tina

Tina Paez, Director

City of Houston

Administration & Regulatory Affairs Department
611 Walker, 13th Floor

Houston, Texas 77002

Direct: 832-393-8500 (Please note new phone)}
Fax: 832-393-8527

Email: tina.paez@houstontx.gov

Web: http://www.houstontx.gov/ara/index.html




